Bachelor Exams — Winter 2021 Session

Schedule and results

15/12/2020

We are pleased to inform you that the timetable for the Winter exams session 2021 is now
available via the faculty website as per the following address

http://hec.unil.ch/hec/exatables/list exa?dyn lang=fr

Please note that in order to apply to the Instruction of the UNIL Board (Directive de la
Direction de I'UNIL) regarding the exams results' notification, implemented as from April 1st,
2007 (may be consulted via the following address
http://www.unil.ch/central/page2866.html), your results of the Winter exams session 2021
will be at your disposal via electronic mean from February 17, 2021 at 09:00 am, as per the
following address www.hec.unil.ch/resultats/ (in order to connect you, please use your HEC
network account as well as your password previously used for the registration to the exams of
this Winter; in case of mistake and/or problem, please contact 021 692 34 15 or send an email
to help@hector.unil.ch).

Please take note that the Faculty will not systematically transmit the results via another mean
(for example, via registered mail), and you have to keep one copy of your results by printing or
saving into your computer. Nevertheless, no deadline for results' notification is planned.

For exams checking, you will receive information at a later date.
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